
Tuesday, July 19th 2011 

 

Minutes 

Non-Public Workshop 

July 19, 2011 

4:30-6:30 pm 

 

 

The Woodstock Board of Selectmen held a non-public workshop for the purpose of conducting 

job interviews for the position of Public Works Superintendent.  

 

Interviews were conducted and the meeting was tabled until the following day and resumed 

from 8 am to 9 am on the 20th. The meeting was tabled once again until Thursday July 21 from 

noon – 1 pm. 

 

The Selectmen after considerable discussion and deliberation unanimously chose Steve Welch 

as the next Public Works Director (new title). Steve Welch has been an employee in that 

department for the past 25 years. 

 


